
 Crystal Hill Rd. Realignment (NLR) (S) 
From the Western City Limit to Maumelle Blvd. 
 

What Is the Crystal Hill Rd. Realignment Project? 
The purpose of the project is to extend Crystal Hill Rd. in North Little Rock, AR, which will include 
4,400 linear feet of a two/three-lane roadway alongside a pedestrian path between the western 
city limit and Maumelle Blvd. The proposed project includes enhancements such as drainage, 
roadway, signalization, and pedestrian trail improvements. The project will include the notching, 
widening, and overlaying of Crystal Hill Rd., as well as the full-depth construction of Corporate 
Drive. Overall, the project spans a length of 0.83 miles. 

 

Why Are We Meeting Today? 
The City of North Little Rock and Metroplan will conduct a Public Involvement Meeting to gather 
input on the proposed plans to extend Crystal Hill Rd. between the western city limit to 
Maumelle Boulevard in North Little Rock, Arkansas. 

Through the materials at this “open house” public involvement meeting, we will display the 
proposed project and you will have an opportunity to view exhibits, ask questions, and offer 
comments. The meeting information has been prepared to provide general information about 
the proposed project. The City of North Little Rock, Metroplan, and Garver staff are here to 
answer your questions and provide you with information.  

 

What Happens After This Meeting? 
The City of North Little Rock invites interested individuals and entities to provide comments on 
the proposed plan. The public comment period began Monday, May 20, 2024, and will extend 
until Friday, June 7, 2024. Personally identifiable information provided by individuals submitting 
public comments may be published.  

Comments received during the comment period (May 20 – June 7) will be reviewed and 
considered in future designs. Roadway design will continue to be refined and right-of-way 
acquisition and utility relocation work would follow in early 2025.  

For additional information, please visit our website at 
CrystalHillRd.TransportationPlanRoom.com, call us at 501-823-0730, or email us at 
PublicInvolvement@GarverUSA.com.  
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